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THE RICHARD CROSSE CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL

Crawley Lane, Kings Bromley, Burton-on-Trent, Staffordshire, DE13 7JE


Chief Executive Officer:  Mr Paul Lovern
Headteacher:  Miss Nicola Jarrett
Telephone:  01543 472245
e-mail:  office@tssmat.staffs.sch.uk 

website:  www.richardcrosse.staffs.sch.uk 


07th October 2019

Dear Parent/Carer,

Following its introduction last year, we will again be asking families to contribute £10 per term towards the school.

This is a completely voluntary contribution.  If you agree via the consent form here, the amount will be added to your ParentPay account.  You will not be sent debt reminders for this contribution.  The contribution is per family, not per child.

All money raised through this contribution will be used for your child’s school, and will go towards items which enhance the curriculum for children.  For example, baking ingredients, use of the  minibus, and Design & Technology resources, such as kite making materials. 

As you know, school budgets are constrained, and this contribution will help us continue to offer added value to your child’s education.

If you have any questions, or wish to discuss this further, please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Nicola Jarrett
Head Teacher
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company registration number:  9616362
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